
Hello and welcome to the 2020 Glendale Legislative Link Program. 

Glendale Facebook Live Event Discussing 5G Technology in Our Community 
The City of Glendale has arranged for a Facebook Live event with our community to discuss the 
impact of Small Cell and 5G technology, and the use of this infrastructure in our neighborhoods. 
This virtual event will be an opportunity for residents of Glendale to ask questions to the city’s 
telecommunications partners on how this technology promotes greater service to our 
community. City leaders will also be prepared to discuss the processes and ways that the 
telecom providers and the city deploy technology with mindful determinations to minimize 
impacts to our community. In recent months, Glendale staff have made several presentations 
to the City Council about Small Cell Technology and the use of the small wireless facilities on 
utility poles. The city is very interested in hearing from our residents concerning this subject 
and all residents are encouraged to attend this event. The Facebook Live event is scheduled 
for March 25 at 10 AM. The event will also be streamed on Channel 11. Please contact my 
office if you have any questions or need help accessing the event. 
 
Here is a link to the City's Facebook Live page 
 
And, here is a link to watch Glendale 11 online  
 
Thank you again for your participation in Glendale’s Legislative Link Program.   
 

Remember, you can watch committee hearings via the internet by going to the legislature’s 
website and clicking on the live proceedings hyperlink located in the column on the left side of 
the page.  
 

**********************************************************  
Arizona State Legislature Website: www.azleg.gov  
 

***********************************************************  
 

To determine who your state legislators are, click here  
 

You can also visit the Intergovernmental Programs Department’s webpage for additional 
information by clicking here  
 

************************************************************  
 

The information being emailed to you is a result of your subscription to the City of 
Glendale Legislative Link Program. We hope to grow this email distribution list to ensure that 
our neighbors and friends can be aware of the important issues being discussed at the 
legislature.  To add an additional user or to unsubscribe, please email dtorres@glendaleaz.com  
   

https://www.facebook.com/watch/GlendaleAZ/
https://www.glendaleaz.com/your_government/connect/glendale_11
http://www.azleg.gov/
http://www.azleg.gov/
http://www.azleg.gov/
http://www.azredistricting.org/
https://www.glendaleaz.com/your_government/government_relations
mailto:dtorres@glendaleaz.com


Best regards, 
 
Ryan Lee 
Intergovernmental Programs Manager 
City of Glendale 
Office: 623-930-2081 
Cell: 480-318-4510 
Find me on Linkedin 
 

tel:623-930-2081
tel:480-318-4510
https://www.linkedin.com/in/ryan-lee-43965163

